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Future of Transit Workshops Preview

Workshops on the future of high-quality transit corridors are planned for the May 24 and June 28,
2021 Board of Directors’ meetings. The first workshop will focus on public transportation
fundamentals including current conditions, rider demographics, and opportunities to improve the
quality of existing transit services. The second workshop will focus on specific corridors for capital
and other improvements that would reduce passenger travel time and increase ridership. Staff will
provide a brief outline of topics for the workshops.
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